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BOM Meeting May 2017 

 

 Budget of €2,000 agreed to level and re-seed pitch. Contractor 

would complete work over summer. 

 N.P.C trainer, Helen Butler would address parents re. possibility 

of establishing a Parents’  Association. 

 Second round of standardised testing underway in Irish, English 

and Maths. 

 RSE talk for 5
th

 and 6
th

 classes with Mary Hoey. 

 School reports would be sent to all parents in the first week of 

June. 

 A sum of €5,232 allocated for tarmac. 

 Quotes being sought from carpenters for storage in staffroom 

and store room. 

 School has accepted a slot for car parking fundraiser with 

Tullamore Show. It is hoped that parents who have not hitherto 

volunteered would help this year. 

 Child Protection/ Anti- Bullying. Principal’s Report to Board 

minuted. 

 Official blessing of extension would take place on Thursday 29
th

 

June. 


